
 

 

May 22, 2024 
  
## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ##  
  

PACKERS SEEKING EMPLOYEES AT JOB FAIR MAY 28 
  

Walk-in job fair to be held at the Johnsonville Tailgate Village   
for gameday and seasonal positions  

  
As the Green Bay Packers prepare for the upcoming football season, the organization is seeking 
new part-time and seasonal employees to join the legendary Lambeau Field experience, with a 
walk-in job fair coming up on Tuesday, May 28, from 4 to 6 p.m.  
  
A wide variety of positions are available for job-seekers who want to be part of football season, 
from seasonal Packers gameday roles in guest services and security, to part-time jobs at the 
Packers Pro Shop.   
  
On-site interviews will be conducted at the job fair, which will be held at the Johnsonville 
Tailgate Village on the east side of Lambeau Field. Applicants may park in Lambeau Field Lot 3 
on the east side of the stadium, adjacent to Oneida Street. The lot can be entered off Lombardi 
Avenue. 
  
Applicants must be at least 16 years old for guest services positions and security positions. 
Qualifications for the positions include strong verbal communication and conversation skills, 
trouble-shooting skills, ability to stay focused on job responsibilities and ability to stand throughout 
the entire shift. Individuals seeking gameday roles must be available for all home games, any 
potential playoff games and other Lambeau Field events as needed.  
  
If unable to attend, those interested in any position can apply online at 
www.packers.com/employment.  
  

#   #   #  
  
Media Contact:  
Kaitlin Foley 
Green Bay Packers  
920/569-7212 
foleyk@packers.com  
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